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Participants: 
Mia Barnes, Cross Country	
Emsie Cronin, Cross Country	
Camden Carter, Equestrian
Mollie Kowalchik, Equestrian
Jessica Taylor, Field Hockey
Kristina Ramsden, Field Hockey
June Conti, Golf	
Heeamin Lee, Golf 
Taylor Hough, Lacrosse	
Monika Sharma, Rowing
Alex Kenoian, Soccer
Liz Rose, Soccer
Ragini Ghose, Squash
Kirina Gair-Macmichael, Squash
Bri Groves, Swimming and Diving
Katie Tyler, Swimming and Diving
Ishita Tibrewal, Tennis	
Clara Wang, Tennis
Madison Rosen, Tennis	
Julia Criscione, Track & Field
Michelle Serrano, Track & Field
Sophie Desnoyers, Track & Field
Jamesa Allen, Volleyball
Joy Maran, Volleyball
Nicole Villacres, SGA Liaisons	


The meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m eastern time by the vice chair, Ishita Tibrewal. The members noted above were present. 

1. Welcome and Announcements (Ishita Tibrewal)
· Ms. Ishita Tibrewal brought the SAAC to order. 

2. Approval of the Minutes (Julia Criscione)
· It was VOTED that the minutes of the November 6th, 2016 Minutes meeting be approved. 

3. Team and Superfan Updates (Jessica Taylor)
· The swimming and diving team lost against Wellesley this weekend but several swimmers and divers had good performances. 
· The cross country team competed at the NCAA New England Regionals race this weekend. They beat Babson and many of the runners had good races. 
· The squash team had three tough matches this weekend against Wesleyan and Hamilton but they competed well. 
· The equestrian team won their second home show with almost a perfect score and several high point riders. 

4. Peck Update (Camden Carter)
· Ms. Camden Carter told the SAAC that the Peck program is going well so far this semester. She asked the team representatives to please let her know if they need more volunteers so she can find people to help in time. 
· The soccer and field hockey teams will visit Peck after Thanksgiving break. 

5. SGA Update (Nicole Villacres)
· Ms. Nicole Villacres told the SAAC that at the most recent SGA meetings, the SGA discussed the possibility of getting flashing lights for the cross walk on Morgan Street. 
· In addition, the SGA discussed issues with student insurance. If students have the school health insurance and they are being incorrectly billed, they should ask the Health Center to help. 
· In addition, the Ombudsperson can help students mange conflict in effective ways. 
· Also, a working group will explore the option of having a printer in Kendall. 

6. Toy Drive Update (Community Service Subcommittee)
· Ms. Mia Barnes told the SAAC that the Toy Drive is going well. The community service subcommittee recently resolved an issue with an incorrect list of children and the presents they wanted. 
· Information about the Toy Drive will be sent out to the faculty soon so they can sign up as well. 

7. MoZone Discussion (Ishita Tibrewal)
· Ms. June Conti explained that she found MoZone to be helpful. She also suggested that it would be more helpful if transgender students could have shared their experiences as well. 
· Ms. Mia Barnes said that her whole team attended which was great so that everyone could be on the same page about gender and sexuality. 
·  Ms. Camden Carter suggested that it could be useful to divide the group up by class year so that people who know more can have more in depth discussions and people who do not know as much can learn the basics. 
· Ms. Katie Tyler said that MoZone was not very helpful to her because she already knew a lot about these topics. In addition, she mentioned that the facilitator in her group let the questions go on too long and they did not get through the entire presentation. 
· Ms. Bri Groves suggested that the groups should be divided up based on the initial survey. 
· The SAAC generally agreed that Sunday night or Sunday afternoon are good times for MoZone. They also were interested in setting up another event next semester for the MoZone race and ethnicity module. 
· Ms. Joy Maran suggested that it could be useful to randomize each group attending the presentation next time. 
· Ms. Mia Barnes also suggested that it could be good to have people be in pairs so they can have someone who they are comfortable around to ask questions. Also, she wished the facilitators talked about allyship more. 
· Ms. Nicole Villacres, who is a facilitator for MoZone, explained that the point of MoZone is to give people the tools to have deeper discussions later. Also, the pre-participation form is used to track which groups on campus go through MoZone and see if people learn more after the presentations. 

8. Game of the Week Discussion (Ishita Tibrewal)
· Ms. Katie Tyler suggested that in addition to the standard requirements for Game of the Week hosts, hosts should also make a facebook event for the competition.
· Ms. Kirina Gair-Macmichael suggested that hosts should talk to their coaches and see if they can possibly finish practice earlier so that the host team can attend the competition. 
· Ms. Camden Carter suggested creating themes for the GOW competition, such as having a white out.  
· Ms. Jessica Taylor explained the E-Board has working to correct some of the channels of communication between athletics and Student Programs. Many home competitions were not on the correct calendar and were therefore not advertised as much. 
· The SAAC discussed the issue of hosts not being able to attend the Game of the Week because it is the same day and/or time as a practice or competition. It is important for team representatives to make sure that they do not sign up to host competitions that conflict with their own competitions or practice times. In addition, at the beginning of the Fall 2017 semester, the SAAC can review the Game of the Week schedule again to double check that there have not been any changes over the summer that create these kinds of conflicts. 
· The marketing and promotions subcommittee had several suggestions to handle the problems that were discussed during the meeting. The Do’s and Don’ts lists for each team are still on the MHC SAAC Google drive for host teams to review. They also suggested that the host teams need to take more initiative in organizing Game of the Week by checking their emails and preparing earlier in advance. 
· The E-Board brought up the idea of getting other campus organizations involved with Game of the Week. Organizations could sign up for home competitions and choose to attend, decorate, preform, etc. at the competition. But, organization involvement should not stop other athletes from attending competitions and supporting their fellow athletes.  

9. Subcommittee Discussion (Jessica Taylor)
· The education and legislation subcommittee talked about how they would like to focus on other projects during the spring since the main project of the fall term is NCAA legislation. 
· The community service subcommittee talked about how the Toy Drive is almost done and that they are working on improving communication within their subcommittee. 
· The diversity and inclusion subcommittee talked about how the MoZone gender and sexuality training went well this semester and how they would like to organize the MoZone race and ethnicity training for athletes next semester and work with Focus on Diversity. 
· The admissions and recruiting subcommittee worked with Focus on Athletics and Focus on Diversity. They would like to make a video next semester that showcases all of the different MHC teams in action and reach out to teams who hosted recruits to enhance the recruiting experience. 

10. Announcements
· NEWMAC SAAC is on Sunday, December 4th, 2016 from 10 am to 1 pm at WPI. 

11. Next Meeting: Sunday, December 4th, 2016 from 7-8pm (Kendade 305)

12. Adjourn. The meeting was adjourned at 8:01 pm.
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